


A few notes in light of the current COVID-19 news:

1. Next week's fish pickup postponed

After consideration of some recent data and analyses available on
COVID-19, we have decided to postpone next week's fish pickup.  We
expect to add an additional pickup at the end of the season to make up
for it.  The cost of postponement is low for us and could potentially

https://medium.com/@tomaspueyo/coronavirus-act-today-or-people-will-die-f4d3d9cd99ca


contribute to the larger capacity and resilience of the health care system
(e.g., "flattening the curve").  

2. Leveraging our community network

Thanks to our new porch pickup system, Fishadelphia has developed
mini-networks of neighbors all around the city, which we would like to
leverage to support those who might be in need at this moment or in the
near future.  

Neighbor-based grocery delivery and other local support. If you
need grocery delivery (or similar support) because you are in a high-
risk category for COVID-19 and/or are quarantined, please let us
know.  Conversely, if you would be open to helping a neighbor by
bringing groceries by, give us a shout.  We will do our best to
connect people to everyone's benefit.  

3. Sharing our resources.  Fishadelphia has just opened a "Land-to-Sea
Mutual Aid Fund."  Please consider donating to the fund, which will be
used to support student, customer, and harvester families whose
livelihoods have been affected by events related to COVID-19.  You can
Venmo us directly (@fishadelphia) with a note that it should go to the
fund, or contribute through our website.  If events around COVID-19 have
impacted your livelihood, and you need financial support, please let us
know.  Any unused money will be returned to the donors after the impacts
of the virus recede.  

Take care of yourselves and your communities!

Wash your hands. Check-in and stay connected with your loved ones.  


Let us know if you have any questions, and thank you for your support!


Talia, Tasha, Nia, and the rest of the Fishadelphia team
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